
Staff Appreciation Week 2020 
 

Hello Huda Families!  

Thank you so much for your support of our Staff Appreciation 

Week!  It has been an exciting week and the staff has had a really 

nice time. 

We have almost 60 staff members who we were able to show appreciation to all 

week.   We put up some bulletin boards with some of the things the staff does 

that the students are thankful for.  As well, the staff enjoyed 

small gifts such as a dry soup mix and sticky notes.  They were 

able to enjoy a wide variety of snacks and treats all week 

long (Pretty sure we all put on a few pounds ☺). 

The Huda Board generously sponsored a soup, buns and 

cheese lunch for staff on Tuesday and a Tim Horton’s 

coffee for each staff member on Wednesday.   

As always, it is lovely to receive kind messages, so if you haven’t already done so, 

feel free to take time to send your student’s teachers (remember they have more 

than one!) a little note of thanks.  Those notes mean a lot to teachers and staff. 

Thank you again for your support!  We rely on your donations to be able to make 

this week really special for our teachers. 

Sincerely,  
The Staff Appreciation Week Committee – Mrs. Hall, Mrs. Littlemore, Hadiqa, 
Adan and Meerub. 


